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Dear  : 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to provide you with an update on the activities of the 

Assassination Records Review Board. There have been many new developments that may be of 

interest to you. 

 

Since June of 1995, the Board has been reviewing and releasing documents relating to the 

assassination of President John F. Kennedy, most notably from the CIA and FBI.  The Review Board 

has released previously classified records, some of which have been secret for over 30 years.  These 

documents are now available to the public. 

 

The Review Board is also pursuing assassination records held by state and local government agencies 

and in private hands. 

 

Enclosed for your information are recent news clips on the Board’s work.  If you are interested in 

having a representative from the Review Board as a guest on one of your shows, or if you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to call Eileen Sullivan at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 



 

enclosure 


